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I would like to commence my first communication in the Bonshaw Public School Newsletter by     

extending heartfelt gratitude to the wonderful staff and students of Bonshaw PS and also the wider 

Bonshaw community for the incredibly warm and generous welcome that I have received over the 

past week. This sense of close-knit community has ensured a smooth settling-in period and I look 

forward to working in partnership with you all to build strong connections between Bonshaw PS and 

our village.  

As many of you are aware, I have undertaken the Relieving Principal role on an interim basis and 

look forward to working collaboratively with our whole school community on projects that will raise 

the profile of our incredible school and also ensure that important forward planning for 2022 is    

underway.  

Miss Kristie Fleeting   

Miss Kristie Fleeting will be employed as our fulltime classroom teacher for the remainder of this 

year. Miss Fleeting comes to Bonshaw PS with a range of valuable expertise and has already formed 

a close rapport with the students. Miss Fleeting has a consistent, well-structured classroom routine 

in place and her effective leadership of the classroom will allow my focus to move now to undertak-

ing formal evaluation and reflection processes related to our School Improvement Plan.  

 

Ms Abby Chapman  

Principal (Rel.) 

 

A message from the Principal... 
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Today we started the Bonshaw Public School Breakfast 

Club! 

Our students are up early each morning,  getting dressed 

and organised in busy households so that they are on time 

to meet the bus or ready to travel some distance to school    

every day. 

Some of the students topped up their breaky intake from 

home this morning and thought that a Bonshaw PS        

Breakfast Club was a great idea! 

       Exciting Facebook News!  

Bonshaw Public School now has an official Facebook page!   

Our school Facebook page has been set up with the help of 

the Department of Education Social Media Team and will 

be a great way for the school to connect with parents and the wider communi-

ty. The Bonshaw Public School Facebook page will be a platform where we are 

able to highlight all of the wonderful things happening at here at BPS! It will al-

so provide the students with the opportunity to share their learning and 

achievements with special people at home.  

Parents and carers will soon receive a note home regarding Facebook permis-

sion for their child.  

Like the Bonshaw Public School Facebook page to see more!   

   @bonshawps   
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What’s Happening in the Classroom 

Christmas craft 
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Fun with Maths 
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Gymnastics with Deb 

and Dot 
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Dates to remember; 

Phone;  07 4653 5147 
Email;  bonshaw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

  Students last day for 2021 will be 

Wednesday 15 December 

Students return to school in 2022 on 

Monday 7 February. Staff have School 

Development Days on 3 & 4 February.  

NSW School Dates For Bonshaw Public School 

Other Dates to remember; 

Friday no school days; 

26 November 

16 December 

* Please note that the RDO that was to fall on 

December 10 has been changed to December 16. 

 

 

Village meeting & Hall AGM  
 

Sunday 28th of November 2021  
Village meeting & Hall AGM from 5 pm at Bonshaw Hall 

Followed by BBQ (BYO drinks) 
Councillor Kate Dight attending to take any questions regarding Council issues. 

For catering purposes please RSVP to ramsays@bonshaw.com 
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